
 

 
 

 
Subject: 
Delayed Opening - Remote Options 

Message: 
Due to the duration of the storm, and the condition of the local roads and campus parking lots, the College will delay opening its normal office and teaching 
functions until 10am on February 4, 2022. 
 
The Faculty and Staff meetings scheduled for today will be held virtually as planned. 
 
FOR EMPLOYEES: 
 
Designated essential personnel are required to report at their regularly scheduled time, or as arranged with their supervisor. If you have questions about your 
work status, please contact your immediate supervisor. 



 
Under the College's Inclement Weather Policy which can be viewed at: http://skidmo.re/iwp, employees who were scheduled to work during the time of the delay 
will be paid their full, regular salaries or wages and are expected to arrive on campus for work following the delay or use paid leave time if they are unable to 
come to work. 
 
As an alternative, employees who are unable to come to work because of severe weather may work from home today with approval from their supervisor. 
 
FOR STUDENTS AND FACULTY: 
 
Regularly scheduled classes and studio classes will begin at 10. 
 
Faculty who are unable to come to work because of the weather have the option to teach remotely or may contact their department chairs or program directors in 
advance to inform them of classes being cancelled. Faculty should contact their students to inform them of any changes to class arrangements. 
 
Please check the Skidmore web site, e2campus messages, local TV stations, or the campus snowline (580-SNOW) for updates. 
 
Campus weather information can be found at: http://skidmo.re/wx 
 
For the complete College Policy on Inclement Weather and other Emergency Closings, please refer to: http://skidmo.re/iwp 
 
Please post for those who do not have access to e-mail. Thank you. 
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